
Liverpool Art Society 
 Robyn Collier Workshop 

Thank you to Robyn for a most enjoyable and well presented workshop. 
The morning kicked off at 10am and we were all reviving to go. 

Robyn demonstrated her style and then allowed us 
to complete our own step by step. 
Lots of hints along the way and using gamsol for 
thinning our paints and baby oil to clean our 
brushes really was enlightening how 
 non-toxic oil painting could be. 
Many thanks to Tania for the lovely food organised 
for lunch and her endless hard work setting up the 
projector and screen. 

These were some of the comments from those that attended: 

“It was lovely to join the painting workshop today. I like the step by step 
instruction and learn the colour and technique. Lunch was beautiful and set up 
for the projection is perfect. Thank you all for your hard work”. 

“I had a wonderful day lost track of time.  It all went smoothly. 
 Robyn is a beautiful painter and for me being around like minded people so 
enriching...And to top it all off lunch....a big thank you to Tania...” 

“How can you improve on yesterday?” 

“Thoroughly enjoyed the workshop. Thank you and the team for making it an 
enjoyable day. A Special Thank you to Tania all that food”. 

By the end of the day we all had our own masterpieces to take home. Many 
thanks to Linda Ferlazzo and Tania Saeed for their efforts and assisting me 
with the Workshop. 
Gil Farla  
Demo & Workshop Co-ordinator


